
  

We are Very sad to announce that Miss Sue 

Nesbitt will be leaving us. This was a 

difficult decision for her as she has bonded 

well with both staff and families. Friday the 

24th April will be her last day we are sad 

that she had to leave us so soon.  

 

Miss Mary Milton will Be replacing Miss 

Nesbitt as Toddler Room Leader. Miss 

Milton has been working at our Laidley 2 

center and is very excited to be joining  us  

It is starting to 

cool down in 

the morning 

and the 

evenings could 

you please 

ensure you are 

adding warm 

clothing to your 

child's bag as 

well as summer 

as it is still 

warm during 

the day 

We are currently reviewing section 4 of 

our policies these are located near the 

parent pockets. We value your input. 

We  are exploring the lockyer Valley 

and wish to incorporate more of our 

local community into our center,  we 

ask if you could please send in  some 

photo’s of your favorite places in the 

Lockyer Valley , brochures, farming 

magazines or anything of interest that 

we could use that reflects our 

community   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Magic—Cobb and Co Museum 

We took a group of our preschools to the science magic 

show at the cobb and co museum they had a great time 

and were very interested in all the science experiments  

 Wednesday 6th May book club 

orders due back 

 Mothers Day Sunday may 10 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 


